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I write in support of Professor Roger Baron's comments.  Collection agents and plans
are improperly claiming ERISA preemption of state anti-subrogation law, taking
money from injured people that the collection agents and plans are not entitled to,
and profiting from those takings in violation of the anti-inurement provisions of ERISA.
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All that is necessary for the triumph of evil is for good men to do nothing.   Edmund
Burke
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